SYSTEM DEVELOPMENT FOUNDATION

181 LYTTON AVENUE. SUITE 210, PALO ALTO, CALIFORNIA 94301 (415) 328-5120

July 1, 1982

John M. Chowning, Director Center for Computer Research in Music and Acoustics Department of Music Stanford University Stanford, CA 94305

Dear Dr. Chowning:

I am pleased to inform you that the System Development Foundation has made a grant of \$2,321,637 over five years to Stanford University for your research at the Center for Computer Research in Music and Acoustics, based on your proposal and budget of June 7, 1982. A copy of our letter to Stanford University announcing the grant is attached.

While the administration of the grant will be handled by Stanford University, and you will need to meet its requirements concerning the grant, we are asking you to agree to give us a written report annually and upon completion of the project describing the accomplishments of your research and also accounting for the grant funds.

Please sign and return to us the enclosed copy of this letter accepting the agreement contained in the letter. As soon as the necessary countersigned agreements are received, we shall establish appropriate reporting dates and authorize payment to begin.

We are very pleased to be able to participate in your research.

Sincerely,

alph W. Tyler

President

RWT:moz enc.

cc: Anthony Gilbert, Esq.

President Donald Kennedy

Dean Norman Wessells, Humanities & Sciences Dr.Albert Cohen, Chairman, Department of Music

Mr. Henry Organ

Accepted this _____

day of

John M. Chowning